
TOWN OF MORRISON, BROWN COUNTY 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held Thursday, May 12, 2011 at 
7:00 p.m. at the Morrison Town Hall, 3792 Park Rd., for the Town of Morrison’s Wind Energy 
Ordinance. 
 
Copies of the ordinance will be available at Country Crossroads, in the blue box outside the 
Town Hall office, and on our website.  Copies may also be obtained by contacting 
Clerk, Colleen Magley. 
 
Written or oral comments will be heard.  Written comments should be mailed to The Town of 
Morrison, Colleen Magley, Clerk, 4207 Hill Rd., Greenleaf, WI 54126.  Any person wishing to 
attend any meeting who because of disability requires special accommodations should contact 
the Town Clerk at 864-2322 by 2:00 p.m. the Friday prior to the meeting so that arrangements 
can be made. 
 
Colleen Magley, Clerk 
April  28 & May 4, 2011 

 

 

 

 


